
                                 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

In school we are teaching the children how to keep themselves and others safe. Using 

stories and age appropriate language, we explain to the children that their body belongs 

to them and that they must take care of it. In line with the teaching of the Catholic 

church, the children are aware of how they are created in God’s image and that their 

body is a special gift from God. We think about how a healthy lifestyle and keeping 

clean helps us to care for our bodies and how we wear swimsuits to cover the parts of 

our body that our private to us.  

We also begin to explore the concept of consent. We do this in an age appropriate way 

thinking about how we can consent to play a game, have their photograph taken or 

consent to give someone a hug.  Our spotlight on feature in today’s newsletter focuses 

on how you can support your pupil to understand about consent.  

As ever, if you would like to discuss anything further, please do get in touch . 

Mrs Seaman  

Headteacher  
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The Safeguarding team. If you have any concerns about a child's welfare or 

safety, please speak to a member of the schools safeguarding team 

Miss Queenan Mrs Cawsey  Mrs Seaman Miss Jennings 



 

Spotlight on: Consent  

 

 

 

 

 

Consent means giving someone a choice about touch or actions and respecting their 

answer. With children, we often use the language "asking for permission." 

At this age, we want to lay the foundation for setting boundaries, making decisions, 

asking for permission, and responding appropriately when someone says no to them.  

Besides consent, children need to learn that they can set boundaries and limits on when 

and how their bodies are touched and by whom. This can be a hug, a tickle or holding 

hands.  

Conversations around consent should be ongoing. Here’s how you can incorporate 

consent into everyday conversations with your child. 

 Ways to ask your child for consent: 

• “Do you want a hug goodbye today? We could also wave or high five.” 

• “Can I sit beside you while we read this book?” 

• "Can I tell your teacher about your news?" 

Ways to model consent: 

• “Do you need a break from tickling, or are tickles still okay with you?” 

• “It's OK if you don't want a goodnight hug." 

• “Can I help you put your jacket on?” 

Ways to teach your child to ask for consent with other children: 

• “Do you want to play with the red or the blue car?” 

• "Do you want to hold hands when we walk to lunch?" 

• “Can I sit next to you on the bus?” 

 

 

 



This months online safety 

 

 

 Steps to take to help your child stay safe online 

Have an ongoing conversation: Continue to talk about the apps, games and sites they like 

to use, and what they like and don’t like and any concerns about being online. Discuss 

with them when to unfollow, block or report. 

For help starting this conversation, follow the link:  

https:// saferinternet.org.uk/blog/having-an-open-and-honestconversation-about-

online-safety-5-questions-for-parents 

 

Make sure they know where to go for support: Remind your child they can always speak 

to you or an adult they trust if anything happens online that makes them feel worried 

or upset. Remind them that they won’t be in trouble at that you are there to help. 

 

Useful online safety websites for parents 

National Online Safety – safety guides on ALL aspects of internet use  

https:// nationalonlinesafety.com/ 

Internet Matters – wide range of online safety advice for parents to keep their 

children safe online. 

 https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

 

 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/


 


